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Our ref: DOC21/421579 
Senders ref: SSD 8996 (Hornsby Shire) 

 

Tahlia Alexander  
Senior Planning Officer    
Infrastructure Assessments  
Planning and Assessment Group  
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square 
12 Darcy Street 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2150   

 

Dear Ms Alexander, 
 
Response to Submissions No.2 – Loreto Normanhurst S chool Redevelopment (Concept 
Proposal and Stage 1), 91-93 Pennant Hills Road, No rmanhurst (SSD 8896) 
 
Thank you for your email of 24 May 2021 requesting input from Environment, Energy and Science 
Group (EES) in the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (DPIE) on the Response to 
Submission (RtS) No.2 for Loreto Normanhurst School Redevelopment (Concept Proposal and 
Stage 1), 91-93 Pennant Hills Road, Normanhurst. 
 
EES has reviewed the relevant documents and make the following comments: 
 
Biodiversity 
EES has no biodiversity comments. 
 
Flooding 

EES has reviewed the updated Civil Engineering Report prepared by TTW dated April 2021 and 
considers that the updated report addresses EES requirements provided on 8 April 2021 via e-mail 
(Ref DOC21/122900). Accordingly, no further response is required.  

If you have any queries or would like additional information regarding this matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact Bronwyn Smith Senior Conservation Planning Officer on 02 8973 8604 or at 
Bronwyn.smith@environment.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

31/05/21 

Susan Harrison  
Senior Team Leader Planning 
Greater Sydney Branch 
Biodiversity and Conservation  
 


